






James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, October 14, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary

	 	 Barbara Valona, Band Support	 


Meeting called to order at 6:39pm.


Barbara confirmed that she has rescheduled the Virtual Christmas Craft Fair planning meeting 
to tomorrow, 10/15/20 at 6:30pm. Barbara will relay any important information and requests 
from this meeting to Matt & Scott, as they will be meeting with administration this Friday to 
discuss any needed approvals, such as drive-thru pick up procedure.


Scott stated that the directors have distributed “Honey Baby” sheet music to students and will 
distribute “paper music” piece shortly.


Abby stated that she has paid and renewed the parent booster non profit status account. She 
inquired about renewing our current liability insurance policy. Jason will connect with Jaci and 
Theresa and ask whether we are currently getting the best price quote. Policy renews mid-
December.


Board agreed to meet again next Wednesday, October 21, 2020 at 6:30pm.


Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm.



